
 
 

 

 

Our family support worker Wendy Macdonald joined us in 
November 2022.  She has extensive experience of supporting 
young people with disabilities and their families in further 
education, where she assisted young people with the transition 
from school to college.  Wendy’s most recent role was Support 
Team Leader at Dundee and Angus college, where she led a team 
of support staff in the planning and provision of student focused 
support across the college’s supported education provision.  
Complimenting her years of experience, Wendy has an HNC in 
Learning needs and an extensive work-based continued 
professional development portfolio. 


